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3rd December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 9 Reward Trip to Van Hage Ice Skating Rink 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in a Year 9 Reward Trip on Thursday 19th December to Van Hage Garden 
centre to go ice skating. We will leave around 10.30am and return to school by 12.15pm. Students will need to 
meet in the dining room at 10.15pm. Students are invited to wear non-uniform for the entire day, as long as it is 
appropriate. The venue also has a café which students may wish to use. 
 
Your child has been selected in recognition of their excellent record of behaviour, attendance, attitude, improved 
performance or a combination of all the above. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £15.50 and all payments will need to be made via Parentpay. Payments will need to be 
paid by Monday 9th December. 
 
We have high expectations of student behaviour on trips. The School reserves the right to withdraw a student 
from the trip if their behaviour in school means that they could not be trusted or would be likely to undermine 
the safety or success of trip for others. 
 
Due to the nature of the trip, we are unable to book the tickets before receiving the monies from all students 
invited. Once we attempt to book the trip, if there are no spaces available, we will cancel the event and refund all 
monies paid. Students will still be allowed to wear their non-uniform for the day. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Year 9 Rewards Trip, please feel free to contact me at school via 
johnsonk@haileyburyturnford.com.  
   
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Johnson 
Year 9 Year Achievement Coordinator 
 
Please return tear off slip as soon as possible. 

 
To:  Ms K Johnson  RE: Year 9 Reward Trip 
 
Student name:_______________________________________ Form:______________ 
 
I, the Parent/Carer of the aforementioned student, give permission for him/her to attend the Year 9 Reward Trip 
on Thursday 19th December as detailed above. 
 
If your child has any additional medical concerns we need to be aware of please use the reverse of this slip.   
 
Signed:_________________________________________ Date:______________________ 
 
 
Parent name:_______________________________          Tel:________________________  

mailto:johnsonk@haileyburyturnford.com
Tel:_________________________

